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WE HAVE POOL CLOSING

N

11 Mountainview Rd. N.,
Georgetown

905-871-3660

ready to tritonpools@bellnet.ca

HIBERNATE?
see us FIRST!

Closing your pool for

the winter?

We believe your pool is much more
than just a body of water and that you
want to be certain that next spring you
have beautiful water when you open
your pool. Come visit us today for a
complimentary water analysis, sound
advice and superior products and
services that make sure your poolside
memories next season will be
just as memorable as
this summer.

- guarding more than your pool
B"oGuard® > ® Bioguard is a registered tfrademark of Biolab, Inc.

bioguard.ca

CHEMICALS & ACCESSORIES!
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